
Dear Parent or Guardian,

This year in music class, your student will be introduced to a new, interactive music program 
called Quaver’s Marvelous World of Music™. I’ll be using activities, songs, and some video 
pieces from the Quaver program as part of my lessons on everything from theory to playing 
instruments to music history. Quaver’s World is engaging and interactive, and I know your kids 
(and this teacher) are going to love it! 

I’ll also introduce my classes to QuaverMusic.com, an interactive website that extends the 
student’s ability to explore and create music beyond the classroom. In order to use the site, I’m 
asking that you help your student register for a free Quaver account. Simply visit www.Quaver-
Music.com and click on the “Sign Up” window in the upper right hand corner of the screen. 
Follow the on-screen instructions for creating an account, and be sure to enter an active 
parent email address when asked. After completing the signup process, you will receive an 
email from the Quaver Team with the option to activate your student’s account. Simply verify 
your email address and your student will be able to access all the amazing features of our site, 
including customizing their Avatar or Music Room, as well as being able to retrieve a lost pass-
word. We may even use the site for assignments and assessments throughout the year!

I hope that you and your student enjoy your journey into Quaver’s Marvelous World of Music 
both in the classroom and at home. I’m very excited to o�er this resource to my classes this 
year! If you have additional questions, please don’t hesitate to ask me, or visit the Quaver Team 
at their websites below.

QuaverMusic.com/InfoCenter 
Facebook.com/QuaverMusic

Have a marvelous day!

Sincerely,

and the Quaver Family
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